
 

SUPERINTENDENT SEARCH 

Seeking a Superintendent with strong communication skills, 
a commitment to the achievement and wellbeing of students, and 

a culture of accountability, requiring high standards for self and others. 
 

Lower Dauphin School District Profile 
The Lower Dauphin School District serves five municipalities, the Borough of Hummelstown and Townships 
of Conewago, East Hanover, Londonderry, and South Hanover, spanning 90 square miles with a population 
of 25,623 residents. The district includes five neighborhood elementary schools (K–5), a middle school 
(grades 6–8), and a high school (grades 9–12), with approximately 3,500 students enrolled across these 
schools and the Dauphin County Technical School. Education is facilitated by a dedicated team of 500 
educational professionals and support staff. With a long-standing tradition of excellence, Lower Dauphin 
students distinguish themselves as scholars, artists, athletes, musicians, and engaged citizens. 

 
Superintendent Profile 

The next superintendent must embody and promote the District’s enduring spirit of “Falcon Pride” and strong 
community support, fostering a safe and nurturing environment where students can thrive and receive a high-
quality education that prepares them for future success. The successful candidate will be expected to address 
key challenges facing the District, including rising operational costs, potential tax increases, facility projects, 
staff cohesion, curriculum enhancements, stakeholder engagement, and sustained commitment to leadership 
stability. The Board of Directors seeks an experienced, visionary leader who is dedicated to a minimum of 
five years of service, is visible in the District and community, and is capable of building on the District’s 
current positive momentum. 

Application Process 
Candidates must meet the legal requirements for Pennsylvania superintendent certification.  Applications are 
now being accepted by the Keystone Superintendent Search Service. Interested applicants should contact 
Keystone Superintendent Search Service Consultant, Dr. Mark DiRocco, at mark@diroccoedconsulting.com  
to receive an application.  The application form and required documents must be submitted no later 
than 3:00 PM, Friday, May 23, 2025.  Applicants’ credentials will be reviewed with strict confidentiality.  
The salary range for the position is regionally competitive and will be based upon the successful candidate’s 
qualifications.  The superintendent selection process is expected to occur prior to June 30.   

 
Lower Dauphin School District is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 


